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Damon, Jessica

From: Heidi <hsargent68@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 10:30 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind; Heidi

Subject: Silver Maple Wind Turbine Project

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 
  

I read the application that was accepted and under consideration for the Silver 

Maple Wind Project in Clifton,Maine.  The application leaves out many of the 

neighboring town negative impacts.  You cant pick and choose just a few, you 

need to evaluate the full impact.   
  

The Silver Maple expansion will have potential negative impacts for many ponds 

including the loss of a pristine views, and noise pollution to name a few.  I believe 

wind turbines have their place but Clifton, Maine is not one.  I am opposed this 

proposal.  
  

Sincerely, 
  

Heidi Sargent 

271 Forest Road 

Northford, CT 06472 

  
  


